
 
 

 

 

May 16, 2022 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

The project at 1314 Washington Street is designed at a preliminary schematic level to accommodate 

compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act and the rules and regulations of the Massachusetts 

Architectural Access Board. In future design phases, the architect of record will design and document all 

relevant specific construction details and specifications to ensure full compliance. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

David M. Schwarz Architects, Inc. 

 

By: 

 

Mark Elliott, AIA 

 

 


